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Alton Estate Regeneration 
 

Wandsworth Council and Redrow Homes Development Partnership 
 

Meeting of the Steering Group held at the offices of Barton Willmore, 7 Soho Square, 
London W1B 3QB 

on Tuesday, 19th September 2017 at 2.00 pm. 
 
 

Attendance List 
 
 

Chair:  
 
Mr C. Buss, Wandsworth Council 
 
Present: 
 
Mr G. Cox, Wandsworth Council 
 
Mr T. Ogbe, Wandsworth Council 
 
Mr K. Parrett, Redrow Homes 
 
Ms L. Johnson, Redrow Homes  
 
Mr R. Rossetti, Redrow Homes 
 
In attendance:  
 
Mr M. Hunter, Wandsworth Council 
 
Ms C. Haley, Wandsworth Council 
 
Mr J. Kenworthy, Barton Willmore 
 
Ms A. De Lima, Secretary to the Steering Group, Wandsworth Council 
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Meeting Summary 
 
 
Minutes 
 
The minutes of the previous meeting held on 29 August 2017 were agreed.  
 
Programme Progress Report 
 
It was noted that good progress had been made across all programme areas and that the 
consultation programme was proceeding as planned.  
 
Planning Application  
 
Mr Kenworthy from Barton Willmore briefed the Steering Group on the consultation 
workshop sessions that were being held with local residents and businesses at the 
Roehampton Parish Hall. An article would be placed in the next edition of the regeneration 
newsletter to inform residents on how they can continue to participate in consultation and 
contribute their ideas. It was noted that the planning application was on track for 
submission to the Local Planning Authority in early 2018.  
 
Bessborough Road Satellite Site 
Mr Cox updated the Steering Group on the progress of this satellite site residential 
development. It is intended that the planning application will be submitted to the Local 
Planning Authority by the end of 2017.  
 
Community and Stakeholder Engagement 
Mr Cox briefed the Steering Group on recent discussions between Hawkins/Brown 
Architects and the management of the Eastwood Nursery Children’s Centre and School over 
the design principles and potential wider community uses for their new premises at 
Portswood Place. The Steering Group noted that a flyer had been prepared to be distributed 
to circa 5,000 local residents informing them of the consultation ‘open house’ exhibition 
being held in the Roehampton Parish Hall on 29 and 30 September 2017.  
 
The Steering Group noted that the next meeting of the Roehampton Partnership would be 
on 26 September 2017 in the Roehampton Parish Hall. At this meeting, Redrow will brief the 
members of the partnership on progress to date. 
 
Any Other Business 
The next meeting will take place on 31 October 2017 at 2pm. 
 
 


